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Dear Jakes-

Let me acknowledge your letter of the 
third of March and say that I shall he very glad 
to apeak a good word if the firm Edghill & Company 
refer to me. .

I was very glad to see you that 
• morning in Winnipeg.

Most cordially reciprocating your 
good wishes, I am,

J. S• Wood, Esq. , 
Royal Albert Hotel, 
48 Albert Street, 
Winnipeg, Man,

March
Ninth
1923.

Yours faithfully,


